
We’re Moving!
In order to better serve our 

constituents, the Comptroller of 
Maryland is moving several of 

our branch office locations. The 
last day at the Towson location is 
Tuesday, October 14, 2025. This 

office will permanently relocate to 
3104 Lord Baltimore Drive,  

Suite 100 in Windsor Mill on 
Monday, October 20, 2025.

QUESTIONS? 
NEED TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT?

CONTACT US:

1-800-MDTAXES
www.MarylandComptroller.gov


